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Council Report 
For the Meeting of September 8, 2022 
 

 

To: Council Date: August 29, 2022 

From: C. Kingsley, City Clerk 

Subject: Bylaw for Zoning Regulation of Self-Storage Facilities and Vehicle Storage 

 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the following bylaw be given first and second readings: 
1. Zoning Regulation Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw (No. 1286) No. 22-082 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Attached for Council’s initial consideration is a copy of the proposed Bylaw No. 22-082. 
 
The issue came before Council on August 4, 2022 where the following resolution was approved: 
 
Zoning Regulation of Self-Storage Facilities and Vehicle Storage 
That Council direct staff to prepare amendments to the Zoning Regulation Bylaw to prohibit self-
storage facilities and vehicle storage lots within existing industrial zones and bring forward the 
amendment bylaw for first and second readings prior to consideration at a public hearing. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Curt Kingsley        
City Clerk        
 
Report accepted and recommended by the City Manager 
 
 
List of Attachments: 

• Bylaw No. 22-082 
 


